August 2020
Dear Franklin Families,
If you have ever been to the schoolhouse, you have seen the phrase “Nulli Secondus” on the marquee.  It is Latin for “Second to None” because it is our goal to be second to none in preparing students for life after high school.  There are always other messages on the marquee as well, but the Nulli Secondus slide is a constant.
As we prepare for the opening of the school year in which every course and extracurricular activity will begin remotely, I want to assure you that we are still committed to providing experiences for students that will enable them to follow multiple paths upon graduation: continuing their education in college, joining the military, or entering the workforce.  
Being able to participate remotely requires having a viable BCPS-issued device.  If you have technical difficulties, contact the BCPS support desk at https://bcpsone.bcps.org/support/ .
Likewise, it is extremely important that you receive the ever-evolving information about this school year in a timely manner.  We send an email blast to the entire school community every Sunday at 9:15 a.m.  If you are not receiving the email, call the Franklin High School main office at 443-809-1119. We will also post new information on the school’s website, www.franklinhs.bcps.org .
There are going to be challenges with technology as both teachers and students adjust to the semester schedule. The most important thing you can do is monitor your child’s daily attendance and ask questions about what he or she is learning in class.  Reach out directly to teachers whenever you have questions.
We are living through historic times and experiencing education in new way, but our mission has never wavered.  Nulli Secondus.
Best wishes for a successful school year,
Patrick S. McCusker, Principal









[bookmark: _GoBack]
